
 

 
 

From the Relieving Principal 
We hope you all had a wonderful weekend with your 
families. The rain was beautiful! 
We are looking forward to our excursion on Friday to the 
Toy and Railway Museum. It will be a fun learning 
experience! 
Gillian Keough  
 
Toy and Railway Museum Excursion this Friday 
On Friday the 8th November all K-6 Students and staff 
will be going by bus on an excursion with students from 
Capertee and Sofala Public Schools to visit the Toy and 
Railway Museum in Leura. This excursion will support 
the History Unit that the children studied last term. On 
the excursion the students will visit the Leuralla Historic 
House and the Toy and Railway Museum. The cost is 
$5.00 per student. Some of the Year 6 students have 
their Year 7 Transition on this day so they have the 
choice to go to their Transition day or on the excursion. 
Please return the permission note and payment as 
soon as possible. Thank you!  
 
Year 6 Farewells 
On Thursday 5th December at 6:00pm we will be 
having our Year 6 Farewell Dinner for the Year 6 
students and their families at The Gaudry Restaurant 
at 130 Main St, Lithgow. The school will pay for the 
Year 6 students meals and drinks on the night.  
On Tuesday 17th December all staff and students K-6 
will be going to our Year 6 Farewell Pool Day from 
11:30am-2:00pm at Portland Pool. All are welcome. 
Please see the attached information and permission 
note for the Year 6 Farewell functions.  
 
Remembrance Day Service on Monday  
On Monday 11th November we will be holding a 
Remembrance Day Service at school from 10:30-
11:05am. All are welcome to come and commemorate 
this special event. 
 
School Photos 
On Wednesday 13th November we will be having our 
School Photos. Children are to please wear full school 
uniform on that day. Thank you. 

 
 

 
 
Parent/ Teacher Meetings Next Week 
On Thursday 14th and Friday 15th November we are 
giving parents and carers the opportunity to meet with 
us to discuss their child’s progress and learning goals for 
this year. If you are unable to come, Mrs King and I are 
very happy to talk over the phone. We are looking  
forward to meeting with you. 
  
Teddy Bears’ Picnic 
On Tuesday 12th November, the last Kindergarten 
Transition Day, all students K-6 will have a Teddy 
Bears’ Picnic at recess time. Students are welcome to 
bring along a teddy or a soft toy on that day.  
 
PBL Focus: Share and play fairly 

SAFE Share and play fair  
Be in the right place at 
the right time 
Hands and feet to yourself 

RESPECTFUL 
 
 
 

Listen to adult instructions 
Use kind and gentle words 
Use good manners 
Be a kind and caring friend 
 

RESPONSIBLE Follow adult instructions 
Report problems to the 
Teacher immediately 

 
CONGRATULATIONS! 

“Student of the Week”  
Congratulations to Cameron Pasztor for being a 
conscientious student. 
 
  Dates for you Diary 

• 12th and 13th December Zoo Snooze Excursion at 
Dubbo Zoo (information has been posted to you 
in the mail) 

• 16th December Presentation Night 5:30-7:00pm 

• 18th December Last day of Term 4 
 

 
Gillian Keough 
Relieving Principal 
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